
November 6, 2014 
 
 
Ronald J. Tischer 
Chief of Police 
 
 
Determination 
 
That the Chief of Police issue a finding and order to create a “2 Hour Parking, 8:00 A.M. to 6:00 
P.M., Except Saturday, Sunday, and Holidays” zone on the south side of the 1400 block of Main 
Street, from 14th Street to 15th Street. 
 
Discussion 
 
A request and petition have been received from the owner(s)/resident(s) of said block(s) regarding 
the feasibility of creating time-limited parking zones to alleviate on-street parking congestion and 
unavailability.  Parking on the west side of this block is currently unrestricted, and vehicles from the 
University of Wisconsin, La Crosse, regularly occupy it. 
 
Those petitioning for 2-hour parking represent 75% of the south side of the street.  This is 
considered prima facie evidence for a change in on-street parking.  The zoning is entirely 
Residential, so properties may be eligible for free, non-expiry permits from the Police Department.  
It is therefore my recommendation to establish 2-Hour parking, as detailed above. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Matthew A. Gallager, P.E. 
City Traffic Engineer 
 
cc: Council Member David Krump 
 Dale Hexom 
 Craig Teff 






